
               
Hurricane Housing Recovery Program (HHRP) 

“RESTORE THE ROOF” 
 

Hillsborough County currently has $690,198 from the State Housing 
Initiatives Partnership (SHIP) for home roofs revitalization which can be 
used to fund roof repairs or replacements. The funding for the HHRP 
Program was allocated to the 26 FEMA Individual Assistance eligible 
counties impacted by Hurricanes Ian and/or Nicole.  
 

HHRP SHIP dollars may be used only within unincorporated 
Hillsborough County, Temple Terrace, and Plant City, only affected 
directly by one of the declared disasters. Funding will be provided for 
roof repairs and/or roof replacement specifically to eligible low, very 
low, to moderate income owner-occupied households.  
 

Applications for homeowners seeking roof replacement are available 
NOW and will remain available until all funds are depleted. For further 
details and eligibility requirements, contact one of the following 
agencies: 
 

• Rebuilding Together Tampa Bay - (813) 878-9000 
• East Tampa Business and Community Development 

Association - (813)248-3977 
 

• Diane Clinton, Hillsborough County Affordable Housing 
Services at (813) 274-6674 or email at: 
ClintonD@HCFL.gov. 
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